From: Richard Simpson <
Sent: 24 June 2018 11:11
To: Gentet, Matthias

Subject: Auden Place Nursery 1 Auden Place NW1 8NA 2018/6142/P: Advice from

Primrose Hill CAAC

Dear Matthias, I'm sorry this advice is late. Best wishes, Richard

ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee

12A Manley Street, London NW1 8LT

6 June 2018

Auden Place Nursery 1 Auden Place NW1 8NA 2018/6142/P

No objection. We are concerned by the cumulative clutter round this building, and request that the Nursery be asked to develop a strategy for using their building which addresses the problems of their use of space round the building for bins and storage, all of which is visually harmful to the area, and some of which is unstable. Children need to learn to look after our environment as a resonsibility for us all. We are happy to discuss the issues with the Nursery.

Richard Simpson FSA Chair